TRANSMITTAL MEMO

TO: Council President Bernard “Jack” Young <«
FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director W

PARKING

OF BALTIMORE CITY

AUTHORITY

DATE: June 28, 2016

RE: Council Bill 16-0676

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 16-0676 introduced by Councilmember
Reisinger at the request of Washington-Monroe, LLC

The purpose of this bill is to approve certain amendments to the Development Plan of the
Montgomery Park Business Center Planned Unit Development.

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) reviewed the proposed legislation.
Because the legislation does not refer to parking, PABC defers to the Baltimore City
Department of Planning’s comments as they are the agency most involved with the
surrounding communities’ public interest, and the Baltimore City Department of
Transportation as they are the agency that reviews signage intended for visibility from
highways and roads.

Based on the comments above, the Parking Authority of Baltimore City defers to the
Departments of Planning and Transportation.

De x5
+fo {lann ;9‘

 0e]

200W.LOMBARD STREET*SUITEB *BALTIMORE*MD 21201 P:443.573.2800+F:410.685.1557




